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ovember is here and it is the beginning 
of the holiday season!  The Tri-Cities 

Board of Directors want to wish everyone a 
very Happy and Safe Thanksgiving.  This is 
the time for families to get together and 
celebrate all the things that they are thankful 
for. 
 
Our October dance was a great success at 
our new location, we had a real good turnout 
and Edwin Roa did a fantastic job of 
teaching the Tango.  He taught the steps 
and frame for the Tango and introduced 
several new steps to add to our Tango 
figures.  Edwin and his partner performed a 
fabulous Argentine Tango.   Edwin will 
return for the second Tango lesson on 
November 9th. Edith Lanning played 
wonderful music for our dancing pleasure. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Tango lesson on November 9th with 
Edwin will start at 7:30, and  general 
dancing will be from 8:15 – 10:30, so come 
out and start off the holidays with a dance, 
enjoy the social atmosphere, catch up with 
friends and dance to the music by Doug 
McRae.  Military personnel will be 
recognized in honor of Veterans Day. 
 

These are the candidates for the Tri-
Cities Chapter Board of Directors for the 
two-year term January 1, 2014 through 
December 31, 2015:  
John Brooks, Harry Salvat, Emma 
Humrickhouse, Sharon Dunn and Ruth 
Wilbourne.  
At the November 9th  dance a  voice vote 
of the  Tri-Cities members in attendance 
will be taken to accept these candidates. 
The Chapter officers will be selected by 
the new Board at its December Board 
meeting.  We thank these members for 
volunteering to serve. 
 

Edwin & Kristin  
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Wesley United Methodist Church is our new 
location and the directions are:  From I-95, 
take Exit 54, (Temple Ave Exit), keep right, 
turn right onto Temple Ave, turn Left at first 
traffic light which is Conduit Road.  Stay on 
Conduit, cross Ellerslie Ave, Church is on 
the Right, turn into parking lot, and drive 
around to back of church to far side; enter 
the church through side door.  We are 
looking forward to this new venue for our 
second Saturday dances. 
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nd

 Saturday dance schedule:  
 
   

 November  9
th

 – American Tango taught by 

Edwin Roa – music by Doug McRae 

December 14
th

  – NO LESSON  - Dressy attire 

– music by Randy Goodfellow 

January 11
th

 – Lesson TBD – music by Edith 

Lanning 

February 8
th

 – Lesson TBD – music by Doug 

McRae 

 

Save the Dates: 

January 24, 2014 – FRIDAY – Dance at VFW 

Colonial Heights – details soon 

March 8, 2014 – Saturday – Ft Lee Dance – 

details in December LOD issue 

 

 

*************************************** 

Work as if you don’t need the money and dance 

as if no one is watching.  See you on the dance 

floor!! 

 

*************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Edith was the DJ for the first dance at WUMC. 

Great music selections. 

 

Edwin has a dance with Renee  

 

 

 


